
Application for “Pinch Hitter” Reimbursement  -  EAA Chapter 35 
Send completed application memo to president@eaa35.org 

DATE:  

TO: EAA Chapter 35 Board of Directors 

From: 

Subject: Application for Chapter 35 Pinch Hitter Grant Reimbursement 

As a member of EAA Chapter 35 [EAA#  _______   ], I am applying for reimbursement for up to $500 
to be applied toward a “Pinch Hitter” training for my frequent “right seater” . 

If approved: 

1. my “right seater” will complete the AOPA / Air Safety Institute online familiarization and will
obtain flight training with a certified flight instructor of our choice.

2. I will then submit the final receipts for the course to treasurer@eaa35.org within 30 days of
completion of the training.

3. I understand that reimbursement will not exceed $500 and may not cover the entirety of
training depending on where or from whom we seek training.

4. If approved I further agree to publicize our experience with the training via social media,
newsletter or chapter website and/or provide memo to EAA national headquarters for
publication with a cc to the chapter all in an effort to increase awareness of this safety program

Signed 

Approved / Disapproved 

President, EAA Chapter 35 
Date:  

CC: treasurer@eaa35.org 

Name

Address

Name

date

΀name�ŽĨ�stƵdent΁


